
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
THE FREDERIKSTED BALL PARK DISTRIBUTION CENTER 

 

If you or a member of your household are eligible for the Limetree Water Distribution 
Program, please take notice: 

The Frederiksted Ball Park Distribution Center will be temporarily closing beginning on 
Tuesday, December 12, 2023 through mid-January 2024 for the St. Croix Crucian Christmas 
Festival. 

You may pick up water at one of the alternative Water Distribution Centers: 

The Limetree Distribution Center, 1 Estate Hope, Christiansted - from 2:00 p.m. to 
9:00 p.m., Monday through Saturday 

OR 

The Sunshine Mall Distribution Center, 1 Estate Cane, Frederiksted - from 7:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

For more information visit www.LimetreeWaterProgram.com or call 1-877-889-6522.  

 


